NDSWG REPORT TO ROS

January 2009
The Network Data Support Working Group December meeting was canceled. The next NDSWG meeting will be January 20 at Taylor.
During the October meeting Chair and Vice Chair for 2009 were discussed. The group is NDSWG is nominating Ebby John of CenterPoint for Chair and James Jacoby if AEP for Vice Chair.







